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©2006 Investment Company Institute. All rights reserved. Information may be abridged and
therefore incomplete. Communications from the Institute do not constitute, and should not
be considered a substitute for, legal advice. [20636] November 30, 2006 TO: TECHNOLOGY
ADVISORY COMMITTEE No. 21-06 RE: TAC - U.S. DEPARTMENT OF HOMELAND SECURITY
ALERT The Investment Company Institute has received an urgent notice from the U.S.
Department of Homeland Security, a copy of which is attached. Please note that this
document may not be distributed to the media or outside of your firm. You may contact me
at salmon@ici.org or 202-326-5869, if you have any questions. Peter G. Salmon Director -
Operations/Technology Attachment (in .pdf format)
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